
 
 

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers,  

 

The committee I serve on, Historical Landmarks Committee for General Grand 

Chapter is pleased to announce that we conducting a PLEDGE DRIVE !!!  

 

We are working to raise awareness about our Four Landmarks as well to raise funds 

for continued maintenance and upkeep. We are asking for a pledge of just $10 once 

each year for this Triennium, that’s $10 once in 2025, $10 again in 2026, and a 

final pledge of $10 in 2027. 

 

If you would prefer to get this done all at once and not worry about remembering 

to make future gifts you have the option to make a ONE & DONE donation of 

$25.00!!!! 

 

Along with your Donation please designate the Landmark you wish to have your gift 

go to. We want your gift to go as far as possible.  To make this happen, the 

majority of your donation, or 55% will go to the Landmark of your choice.  The 

balance, or 45% will be split into three donations, with the remaining three 

Landmarks receiving 15% each. 

 

Or as we like to think of it, in Eastern Star everyone gets a piece of the pie, and no 

one goes hungry! 

 

If you’re feeling especially Generous, you have the option of making a Sponsorship 

Donation in the amounts of: 

Bronze Level of $100 

Silver Level $250 

Gold Level $500 

Platinum Level $1000 

 

We have a special gift for donations at this level. 



 

We have instituted a first ever QR code to make the donation process quick and 

easy. If you wish to go “old school”, a check may also be sent to GGC in Washington 

DC. 

 

The goal of the committee is to engage all of members in this Pledge Drive,  

We are hoping to achieve a response rate of at least 40% of you make a pledge. 

Prove me wrong, and let’s see how far we can go. 

 

We are tracking all pledges by Member, Chapter and Jurisdiction so we can 

acknowledge our supporters of this very worthwhile project.  

 

There will be additional notification from our committee in the coming months, so 

be on the lookout for additional messages. 

 

As a member of this committee, I thank you in advance for your support. 

 

 

Fraternally, 

 
Lynne E. Jones, GGCCM 

Historical Landmarks Committee – International Headquarters 

 

 


